
  

 

   
  
  

  
  
  
  
  
                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 The pool is OPEN!!   

 
 

Crown Oaks pool is a private facility for Homeowners who are current in paying their 
monthly assessments; Or for their authorized lessee if their unit is leased out.  If you lease 
your home, please contact your landlord regarding your pass and key.  Please review the 

information below. 
 

 You must have a management issued, numbered, laminated pool pass and key to 
use the pool.  Passes are not transferable as they are assigned to individual 

homeowners, however they ARE good year to year if there have been no changes 
in the residents.   

Management will be available to issue passes or answer questions at the pool on 
Saturday, May 28 between 10:00 am – 12:00 pm.  If you need a pass and cannot 

make it at the above time, please call 919-744-4194 ASAP to make special arrangements 
to get your pass. 

 
Anytime you are at the pool, you should be willing to show your pool pass to anyone that 
asks to see it; by Management, the pool attendant, security, a Board Member, or another 
homeowner.  Anyone without a pass may be considered to be trespassing.  This is for the 

protection of all.  You may NOT give your pool pass to anyone else to use.   

                                                                      
Call Lemmon Tree Mgmt with any questions:  919-744-4194 or 919-412-6747 

 
Other reminders: 

No glass of any kind is allowed inside the pool gate. 
Proper swimming attire is required (bathing suits only). 

No pets inside pool area. 
Each household can bring no more than four additional guests at one time. 

Please respect others; no loud music, running, or roughhousing. 
 
 
 
 

             5/25/2016 

Thank you for observing all rules at the pool to 
ensure a safe and happy summer for all that use it!! 


